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Staff Survey 2022  

When can I take part in the survey?

The Staff Survey 2022 will take place from Monday 31st October to Monday 28th November 2022.

Who is running the survey?

The Survey will be run by Peachy Mondays and can be completed via computer or smart devices.

How can I take part?

You will receive an e-mail invitation from Peachy Mondays.  If you don’t access your work e-mail 
address you can complete the survey via a URL you can find on MyHR or by a QR Code which can be 
found on posters around Campus.  Estates & Facilities staff can access ‘kiosk’ laptops via their 
supervisor.

Got any Questions?

You can access a Frequently Asked Questions Sheet on Staff Net - here

Alternatively - contact Sam Waldram, Senior HR Partner (Organisational Development) who is 
leading the project – sam.waldram@abdn.ac.uk

31st Oct 
2022

https://www.abdn.ac.uk/staffnet/documents/Staff Survey 2022 - Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) - Oct22.pdf
mailto:sam.waldram@abdn.ac.uk

